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i Pre-school Newsletter

Our topic next month: Transport and vehicles

b

Maths
w‘. This month Acorns Class have Literacy
= | been counting how many blocks This month Acorns class have been

long our feet are, sorting colours : .
looking at our names and learning
*=| and shapes and makmg numicon ,

how to recognise them. We also
had fun drawing around our bodies
and adding body part labels.
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Phonics

P.E
We have been making some 'silly T -
soup'’ in phonics looking at the 's' 'd Acorns class are really enjoying i":a'

and 't' sound. our P,E lessons on a Wednesday

afternoon. We have been balancing 1 ‘ i'r !

on the beams and throwing bean
bags ina hoop. @1 | |

We even found some smelly socks!!!

Important dates and information.

1 ‘ I,J" 'y Hopefully you have all received your .‘rapes‘rr‘y registration émails and registered. \ ,' f :

Any issues let us know. Please take pictures and post anything fun and
interesting you do as we would love to see.

. ﬂ Pre-school now have their own email so feel free to email with any queries to !. #
preschool@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk

Reminder that our sessions run from 8.45am - 3.00pm we ask you pick up as near -
.-'? to these times as possible to cause limited distraction to the rest of the school. ﬁ\:\
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